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 Late Summer Music in memory of Martin Rossi: 15th September  at the R 

CS Stevenson Hall at 7.30 
 

 This page has been set up to provide information about the charitable 
concert which will take place on the 15th September in the RCS 
Stevenson Hall at 7.30pm. The concert will be in memory of Martin Rossi 
who sadly died in September last year after suffering from epilepsy. 
 
The aim of the evening is to raise awareness of the Charity - Epilepsy 
Connections - who supported Martin and his family during his life and also 
to raise as much money as possible to support their work. 
 
The concert will include music by Mozart, Beethoven and Faure and will 
be performed by Ceciliana Chamber Choir and Orchestra. 
 
Many of you may have known Martin during his short lifetime, others may 
not but whatever your reason for visiting this page, please support this 
event by attending the concert or using the Just Giving link if you cannot 
attend and by sharing the information with as many of your friends as 
possible. 
 
We will never beat Epilepsy, but by supporting the work of Epilepsy 
Connections we can help many families cope with this condition and the 
effect is has on sufferers and their families. 


